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  Dental Implant Prosthetics - E-Book Carl E.
Misch,2014-07-21 Written by the foremost authority
in the field, Dental Implants Prosthetics, 2nd
Edition helps you advance your skills and
understanding of implant prosthetics.
Comprehensive coverage includes both simple and
complicated clinical cases, with practical
guidance on how to apply the latest research,
diagnostic tools, treatment planning, implant
designs, materials, and techniques to provide
superior patient outcomes. Treatment supported by
clinical evidence equips students with a more
targeted evidence-based approach to patient
procedures. NEW! Emphasis on treatment planning
helps decrease the number of visits while
providing effective, long-term results for the
patient. NEW! Focus on the patient presentation
offers the latest treatment options for bone
harvesting, restoration and recovery. NEW!
Original illustrations and photos highlight and
clarify key clinical concepts and techniques.
  Implant Dentistry at a Glance Jacques
Malet,Francis Mora,Philippe Bouchard,2018-06-05
The second edition of Implant Dentistry at a
Glance, in the highly popular at a Glance series,
provides an accessible, thoroughly revised and
updated comprehensive introduction that covers all
the essential sub-topics that comprise implant
dentistry. Features an easy-to-use double-page
spread, with text and corresponding images
Expanded and updated throughout, with 13 new
chapters and coverage of many advances Includes
access to a companion website with self-assessment



3

questions and illustrative case studies
  Surgical Essentials of Immediate Implant
Dentistry Jay R. Beagle,2012-12-10 Surgical
Essentials of Immediate Implant Dentistryprovides
a definitive text on this important
treatmentmodality. Assisting readers to make sense
of the variousclinical techniques and protocols,
Beagle discusses the availableunderlying evidence
to provide a practical, comprehensive andnavigable
aid to attaining a thorough understanding of this
complexand highly relevant subject. All aspects of
immediateplacement of endosseous implants are
clearly and scientificallydiscussed, enabling the
reader to survey the entire subject area,fusing
clinical guidance with scientific discussion.
Surgical Essentials of Immediate Implant Dentistry
takespre-operative risk assessment and indications
and contraindicationsfor immediate loading as its
logical starting point. It thenproceeds to examine
the treatment of infected sites, extractionsite
healing, methods of extraction, surgical protocol,
andfinishes with a discussion of complications.
Surgical Essentials of Immediate Implant Dentistry
will finda ready place within libraries of oral
and maxillofacial surgeons,periodontists and
prosthodontists and will provide all dentistswith
an interest in implant dentistry with a useful and
welcomecompanion to this expanding area of
clinical practice and research.
  Contemporary Implant Dentistry Carl E.
Misch,2007-11-26 Turn to this new third edition
for consistent outcomes on even your most complex
implant cases! World-renowned dental
implantologist Carl E. Misch gives you expert
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advice and guidance on the various surgical
approaches to placing implants in the revision of
his best-selling classic. Over 1,000 full-color
illustrations depict details of implants, related
materials, and surgical procedures, while well-
known contributors (Mohamed Sharawy, Martha Warren
Bidez, Adriano Piatelli, and others) share a
wealth of knowledge in their respective fields.
This third edition provides an excellent
opportunity for you to develop and refine your
skills and experience more consistent, predictable
clinical outcomes. Thorough explanations of the
rationale for implants and their specific
characteristics discuss why different options work
better for different patients; the rationale
behind implant materials and sizes; and the
overall science of osteointegrated implants -
providing a full understanding of how implants
behave under certain circumstances and how to make
the best choices for implant patients. Chapter on
Diagnostic Imaging and Techniques focuses on the
latest technology available to determine patient
conditions, familiarizing you with recent advances
and how they apply to treatment planning
principles. Section on Treatment Planning
discusses the rationales for implant placement,
variables in implants and patient conditions, and
the four degrees of jaw bone density, Dr. Misch's
best-known criterion for successful implant
placement. Prepares you for actual treatment by
reviewing scientific fundamentals such as applied
anatomy, biomechanical principles, current
biomaterials, prevention and management of dental
infections, and pharmacologic considerations.
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Surgical procedure chapters are of benefit to the
implant surgeon and are critical to the restoring
dentist who wants to better understand and
appreciate surgical concepts. Over 1,000 full-
color illustrations depict details of implants,
related materials, and surgical procedures. Brand-
new coverage includes: Key Implant Positions and
Number, Ideal Implant Surgery, Extraction Socket
and Barrie Membrane Bone Grafts, Sinus Pathology
and Complications of Sinus Grafts, Immediate
Loading for a Single Tooth, Partially Edentulous
and Completely Edentulous Patient. Important
updates include indications and contraindications
for rationale of biomechanical treatment plans,
layered approach to bone grafting, autograft block
bone grafting, soft tissue surgery, and implant
esthetics and maintenance. A new chapter on Tissue
Engineering uses current information on platelet-
rich plasma membranes and other elements of tissue
engineering so you can take advantage of
appropriate materials. Emphasis on evidence-based
implant outcomes provides valuable information on
which procedures have the greatest likelihood of
success and lowest risk of complications.
  Dental Implant Complications Stuart J.
Froum,2011-08-02 Dental implants have become one
of the most popular and rapidly growing techniques
for replacing missing teeth. While their
predictability, functionality, and durability make
them an attractive option for patients and
clinicians alike, complications can arise at any
stage from patient assessment to maintenance
therapy. Edited by Dr. Stuart J. Froum, Dental
Implant Complications: Etiology, Prevention, and
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Treatment is the first comprehensive reference of
its kind designed to provide clinicians of all
skill levels with practical instruction grounded
in evidence-based research. Featuring cases from a
variety of dental specialties, the book covers the
most commonly occurring implant complications as
well as the unique. Dental Implant Complications
is organized sequentially, guiding the reader
through complications associated with the
diagnosis, treatment planning, placement,
restoration, and maintenance of implants at any
stage. Complications associated with various bone
augmentation and sinus lift procedures are also
discussed in detail with emphasis on their
etiology and prevention. Each chapter utilizes a
highly illustrated and user-friendly format to
showcase key pedagogical features, including a
list of “take home tips” summarizing the
fundamental points of each chapter. Continuing
education for this book is provided at
www.IneedCE.com/froumbook. Dental Implant
Complications brings together contributions from
leading experts in the field under the superior
editorship of Dr. Stuart Froum. With its pragmatic
approach to preventing and managing implant
complications, this expertly crafted text serves
as an indispensible clinical reference and guide
for all dentists placing or restoring implants.
  Minimally Invasive Dental Implant Surgery Daniel
R. Cullum,Douglas Deporter,2015-10-08 Minimally
Invasive Dental Implant Surgery presents a new
clinical text and atlas focused on cutting edge
and rapidly developing, minimally invasive
treatment modalities and their applications to
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implant dentistry. Centered on progress in
imaging, instrumentation, biomaterials and
techniques, this book discusses both the “how to”
as well as the “why” behind the concept of
minimally invasive applications in implant
surgery. Drawing together key specialists for each
topic, the book provides readers with guidance for
a broad spectrum of procedures, and coalesces
information on the available technologies into one
useful resource. Minimally Invasive Dental Implant
Surgery will be a useful new guide to implant
specialists and restorative dentists seeking to
refine their clinical expertise and minimize risk
for their patients.
  Fundamentals of Implant Dentistry Gerard
Byrne,2014-06-03 Fundamentals of Implant Dentistry
is a basic guide to foundational knowledge and
skills and their application in clinical practice.
More comprehensive than a procedural atlas and
more accessible than a specialist reference, this
text is an indispensable tool for dental students
and clinicians beginning work with dental
implants. Fundamentals of Implant Dentistry
provides a concise yet comprehensive look at the
basic background and science of implantology and
includes practical, evidence‐based instruction on
common procedures such as single implant crowns,
bridges and overdentures. Well‐illustrated with
clear line drawings and clinical photos, the book
serves as the perfect introduction to this
exciting area of dentistry.
  Dental Implants - E-Book Charles A. Babbush,Jack
A. Hahn,Jack T. Krauser,Joel L.
Rosenlicht,2010-03-09 For coverage of cutting-edge
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techniques and procedures, Dental Implants: The
Art and Science is your go to reference! This
edition includes 20 new chapters and coverage of
the latest advances and research from leading
dental implant experts. Topics range from the
business of dental implants and risk management to
new treatment techniques such as Teeth In A Day®
and Teeth In An HourTM, the All-on-4 concept,
Piezoelectric bone surgery, the new NobelActiveTM
implant, the use of dental implants in children,
and more. Over 1,100 full-color clinical
photographs and illustrations bring concepts to
life and provide step-by-step visuals for surgical
and prosthetic techniques. If you’re looking for a
comprehensive, up-to-date resource you can trust,
Dental Implants is the book you need! Over 1,100
full-color clinical photographs and line drawings
help to clarify important concepts and provide
step-by-step guidance for specific techniques. All
aspects of both business and patient care are
covered, including risk management, patient
selection and master planning, radiographic
evaluation, surgical techniques, postoperative
care, maintenance, and dental hygiene. Highly-
regarded lead author Charles A. Babbush, DDS,
MScD, is one of the leading dental implant
surgeons in the world and a highly regarded
educator, speaker, and author. Expert contributors
from all over the world describe the latest
advances in implantology and represent the
forefront of research.
  Essential Implant Therapy Nkem Obiechina,Dalvir
Pannu,2011 Implants have truly transformed
dentistry by giving people safe, stable, and
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esthetic replacements of natural teeth. Since the
first implant was placed in 1965, they have
continued to increase in overall efficacy and
popularity, where currently a large majority
people in the United States know what they are,
and how they function. Currently there is very
little information for patients who are interested
in receiving dental implants. Since most of the
books on dental implants are designed for dentists
rather than patients. Information that is
available on line is also geared towards dentists
also. The information that is available for non
dentists typically is often in the form of
brochures comprised of very general information
and line drawings which are often simplistic and
do not adequately familiarize them about dental
implants. As implantologists, by far the most
common questions that I have been asked by
patients that are thinking of receiving dental
implants is what they feel like when placed, how
they will work, and their overall safety and
effectiveness. In order to try to answer these
questions we put together some information on
dental implants so that people are made familiar
with the implant components, how they are placed
and how they will function in the mouth. We also
sought to provide information regarding the
rationale behind the implant selection process,
and surgical aspects of implant placement as well
as provide a history and also recent advances that
are associated with implant dentistry. Since
dental implants are comprised of two components,
the root component that is placed surgically, and
the restorative component that represents the
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crown of a tooth. In order to present information
on both aspects of implant therapy, information on
both aspects of therapy are provided in order to
familiarize patients with information on not only
dental implant surgery, but also on implant
restorations. Line drawings and case studies
including before and after pictures of both
surgical and restorative procedures are included
in order to provide information for patients about
the dental implant procedure. The goal of this
book is to provide vital information about dental
implants in such a way that will aid patients in
deciding whether or not to have dental implants.
  Implant Dentistry - E-Book Arun K.
Garg,2009-12-11 Get the practical information you
need to add dental implants to your practice! Dr.
Arun Garg, a leading dental implant educator,
clinician, and researcher, uses a clear, succinct
writing style to inform and guide you through the
full scope of dental implantology. A patient-
focused approach covers surgical templates and
techniques, sterilization, pharmacology, bone
biology, complications, and more. A robust
appendix offers handy information including
insurance codes, consent forms, surgical tray set-
ups, and food recipes for patients recovering from
surgery. A practical yet comprehensive approach
covers all aspects of implant dentistry from
patient history to post-operative care, with
minimal use of jargon, in an easy-to-read format.
Outstanding photos help you visualize and
understand patient outcomes. An appendix on post-
operative instructions includes a unique section
on delicious yet recovery-specific recipes.
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  Evidence-Based Implant Dentistry Oreste
Iocca,2016-09-28 This book covers all aspects of
implant dentistry, presenting up-to-date
information that reflects the highest level of
scientific evidence as presented in the
specialized literature. Among the topics addressed
by expert authors are the prognosis of natural
tooth versus implant restorations, bone response
to implant treatment, placement and loading time,
implant design and length, platform design,
implant abutments, prosthodontic treatment,
reconstructive surgery, and periimplantitis. The
amount of data available for the clinician working
in the field of implantology is huge and
constantly increasing. The task of remaining
abreast of the latest evidence and applying it
effectively in clinical practice is further
hindered by the fact that many scientific papers
make contradictory claims and contain
methodological flaws and biases that generate
confusion and lack of reliability. Against this
background, Evidence-Based Implant Dentistry will
serve the reader as a dependable and
scientifically supported guide to current implant
treatment and key issues in the field.
  Quick Reference to Dental Implant Surgery
Mohamed A. Maksoud,2017-07-24 Quick Reference to
Dental Implant Surgery offers busy practitioners
quick access to all the essential information
needed for successful dental implant surgery—from
case selection to radiographic examination, scrub-
in to post-operative care. How-to information in a
concise, spiral-bound, quick-access format
Concrete guidelines for common scenarios before,
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during, and after surgery Numerous charts, tables,
checklists, and callouts An abundance of stunning,
full-color photographs illustrating key points
covered Text boxes containing clinical
recommendations to help facilitate quick
navigation/li>
  Misch's Contemporary Implant Dentistry Randolph
Resnik,2020-01-25 Dental implant surgery is an
artform. To help you advance your skills and
become a master of implant prosthetics, Misch's
Contemporary Implant Dentistry, 4th Edition uses a
multidisciplinary approach to cover the industry’s
most current processes and surgical procedures.
The new edition of this text continues to provide
comprehensive, state-of-the-art information on the
science and discipline of contemporary implant
dentistry. Covering the breadth of dental implant
surgery, it includes full-color, in-depth coverage
of both simple and complicated clinical cases,
with practical guidance on how to apply the latest
research, diagnostic tools, treatment planning,
implant designs, and materials. New author
Randolph R. Resnik, is an internationally known
educator, clinician, and researcher in the field
of Oral Implantology and Prosthodontics who will
continue Dr. Misch’s legacy and teachings. Content
reflects original author’s philosophy and surgical
protocols for dental implants giving you a system
for achieving predictable outcomes. Evidence-based
approach to dental implant procedures features
state-of-the-art guidance supported by the best
available research evidence. Rich art program
throughout text highlights and clarifies key
clinical concepts and techniques with over 2,500
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images, radiographs, full-color clinical
photographs, line art, and diagrams. Definitive
resource in implant dentistry provides you with
authoritative state-of-the art guidance by
recognized leader in the field. Internationally
known author, Randolph R. Resnik, DMD, MDS is a
leading educator, clinician, author and researcher
in the field of Oral Implantology and
Prosthodontics. Surgical protocols provide the
latest, most up-to-date literature and techniques
that provide a proven system for comprehensive
surgical treatment of dental implant patients.
Thoroughly revised content includes current
diagnostic pharmacologic and medical evaluation
recommendations to furnish the reader with the
latest literature-based information. Proven
strategies and fundamentals for predictable
implant outcomes Latest implant surgical
techniques for socket grafting and ridge
augmentation procedures Proven, evidence-based
solutions for the treatment of peri-implant
disease Includes the use of dermal fillers and
botox in oral implantology Up-to-date information
on advances in the field reflects the state-of-
the-art dental implantology. Addition of an
ExpertConsult site allows you to search the entire
book electronically.
  Advances in Esthetic Implant Dentistry
Abdelsalam Elaskary,2018-12-31 A comprehensive and
highly illustrated reference on current topics in
esthetic dental implant therapy Advances in
Esthetic Implant Dentistry provides a current,
comprehensive overview of esthetic implant
therapy. Offering innovative step-by-step
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protocols for surgical techniques and case
studies, the book presents practical, clinically
oriented guidance firmly anchored in solid
scientific research. A companion website provides
videos of clinical procedures and follow-up case
studies. The book emphasizes the physiology of
labial plate of bone and its influence to the
overall fate of implant placement in fresh
extraction sites, including several cutting-edge
techniques to restore and treat deficient labial
plate of bone. A novel chapter offers a solid
protocol to diagnose, categorize, and treat
implant-related gingival recession predictably.
Highlights novel esthetic protocols in dental
implantology, applying the latest advances in
clinical techniques to real-world dentistry
Follows up on treatment outcomes, presenting
results up to seven years later Provides reliable,
evidence-based bone regenerative methods
Illustrates procedures step by step, with more
than 2500 clinical photographs Features a
companion website with videos of clinical
procedures and follow-up case studies Advances in
Esthetic Implant Dentistry is an indispensable
clinical companion for practitioners and students
of periodontics, prosthodontics, oral and
maxillofacial surgery, and general dentistry,
bringing the reader new horizons in esthetic
dentistry.
  Implant Restorations Carl Drago,2020-02-19 The
fourth edition of Implant Restorations: A Step-by-
Step Guide provides a wealth of updated and
expanded coverage on detailed procedures for
restoring dental implants. Focusing on the most
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common treatment scenarios, it offers concise
literature reviews for each chapter and easy-to-
follow descriptions of the techniques, along with
high-quality clinical photographs demonstrating
each step. Comprehensive throughout, this
practical guide begins with introductory
information on incorporating implant restorative
dentistry in clinical practice. It covers
diagnosis and treatment planning and digital
dentistry, and addresses advances in cone beam
computerized tomography (CBCT), treatment planning
software, computer generated surgical guides,
rapid prototype printing and impression-less
implant restorative treatments, intra-oral
scanning, laser sintering, and printing/milling
polymer materials. Record-keeping, patient
compliance, hygiene regimes, and follow-up are
also covered. Provides an accessible step-by-step
guide to commonly encountered treatment scenarios,
describing procedures and techniques in an easy-
to-follow, highly illustrated format Offers new
chapters on diagnosis and treatment planning and
digital dentistry Covers advances in cone beam
computerized tomography (CBCT), computer generated
surgical guides, intra-oral scanning, laser
sintering, and more An excellent and accessible
guide on a burgeoning subject in modern dental
practice by one of its most experienced
clinicians, Implant Restorations: A Step-by-Step
Guide, Fourth Edition will appeal to
prosthodontists, general dentists, implant
surgeons, dental students, dental assistants,
hygienists, and dental laboratory technicians.
  Osseointegration and Dental Implants Asbjorn
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Jokstad,2009-03-03 Osseointegration and Dental
Implants offers a comprehensive guide to the state
of the art of implant dentistry. Based around the
proceedings of the Toronto Osseointegration
Conference Revisited, it gathers together
information on all aspects of implant dentistry
and osseointegration, from basic scientific
background, such as the biology of
osseointegration and the biomechanics of implant
surface design, to clinical relevance, such as
treatment planning, loading protocols, and patient
rehabilitation. This unique book shows implant
dentistry as it is today, in all its diverse
clinical applications, and provides an expert
discussion of what we know, what we think we know,
and what we need to find out.
  Color Atlas of Dental Implant Surgery - E-Book
Michael S. Block,2014-09-19 Use this atlas-style
guide to master implant procedures and techniques!
Written by leading expert Michael S. Block, DMD,
Color Atlas of Dental Implant Surgery, 3rd Edition
provides clear, full-color clinical photos and
practical instructions covering a wide range of
implant challenges. It takes you through treatment
planning, presurgical guidelines, detailed
surgical techniques, and postoperative follow-up.
This edition adds more case studies and coverage
of computed tomography. With this book, you’ll be
able to address any implant-related situation and
achieve optimal results! This title includes
additional digital media when purchased in print
format. For this digital book edition, media
content is not included. Clear step-by-step
procedures include indications, contraindications,
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and treatment results for each procedure. Over
1,400 full-color photographs and drawings depict
important concepts and techniques, and show
treatment from beginning to end. Indications and
contraindications for each procedure provide
details of why a procedure is performed. A
discussion of the result of prosthodontic
treatment is provided for each case, explaining
how implant placement factors into successful
therapy. Chapters are organized by oral anatomy
and surgical technique, with each chapter
presenting a different area of the mouth or a
specific surgical technique. The Mandible section
covers various approaches to augmentation of the
atrophic mandible, including a case that utilizes
distraction osteogenesis. Detailed cases of
posterior mandible surgery demonstrate onlay bone
harvesting and grafting the deficient ridge. The
Maxilla section features sinus grafting, hard and
soft tissue procedures, and the relatively new
zygomaticus implant procedure. References are
provided at the end of every chapter for
additional reading and research.
  Implant Therapy in the Esthetic Zone Daniel
Buser,Stephen Chen,Daniel Wismeijer,2019-09-16
Volume 10 of the ITI Treatment Guide series starts
out with the most recent statements and
recommendations of the 5th ITI Consensus
Conference, followed by a detailed protocol for
the evaluation and treatment planning of patients
with esthetic demands requiring single-tooth
replacement with a dental implant. Various
surgical situations commonly encountered in the
esthetic zone will be presented and
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recommendations on their treatment will be
provided. In addition, the clinical management of
the planned implant site before and after
placement through the use of provisional
prostheses, laboratory communication, abutment
design, restorative material selection, and
delivery will be examined. This volume of the ITI
Treatment Guide series provides a comprehensive,
evidence-based approach to single-tooth
replacement in the esthetic zone, from
consultation to follow-up, with a focus on current
treatment modalities and on the materials that
present-day implant dentistry has to offer. The
ITI Treatment Guide series is a compendium of
evidence-based implant-therapy techniques and
procedures for daily practice. Written by renowned
clinicians and supported by contributions from
expert practitioners, the ITI Treatment Guides
provide a comprehensive overview of various
clinical options. The management of different
clinical situations is discussed with an emphasis
on sound diagnostics, evidence-based treatment
concepts, and predictable treatment outcomes with
minimal risk to the patient.
  Implant Procedures for the General Dentist, An
Issue of Dental Clinics of North America, Harry
Dym,2015-06-03 This issue of Dental Clinics,
edited by Harry Dym, focuses on Implant Procedures
for the General Dentist. Articles will include:
Basic principles of implant surgery, Maxillary
sinus augmentation techniques, Surgical techniques
for augmentation in the horizontally and
vertically compromised alveolus, Autologous bone
harvest sites, Bone morphogenic protein and its
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application to implant dentistry, Soft tissue
augmentation for implant surgery, Immediate
placement and immediate loading: Surgical
technique and clinical pearls, Treatment of peri-
implantitis and the failing implant, Implant
related nerve injury, All on four techniques, CT-
guided implant surgery, Short implants: Are they a
viable option in implant dentistry?, Treatment
planning for implant surgery, Surface material,
implant design and osseointegration, Tissue
response to implants, and more!
  Dental Implant Complications Stuart J.
Froum,2015-09-25 Dental implants have become one
of the most popular and rapidly growing techniques
for replacing missing teeth. While their
predictability, functionality, and durability make
them an attractive option for patients and
clinicians alike, complications can arise at any
stage from patient assessment to maintenance
therapy. Dental Implant Complications: Etiology,
Prevention, and Treatment, Second Edition, updates
and expands the hallmark first edition, which was
the first comprehensive reference designed to
provide clinicians of all skill levels with
practical instruction grounded in evidence-based
research. Featuring cases from a variety of dental
specialties, the book covers the most commonly
occurring implant complications as well as the
unique. Dental Implant Complications: Etiology,
Prevention, and Treatment, Second Edition, is
organized sequentially, guiding the reader through
complications associated with the diagnosis,
treatment planning, placement, restoration, and
maintenance of implants at any stage.
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Complications associated with various bone
augmentation and sinus lift procedures are also
discussed in detail with emphasis on their
etiology and prevention. Each chapter utilizes a
highly illustrated and user-friendly format to
showcase key pedagogical features, including a
list of “take home tips” summarizing the
fundamental points of each chapter. New chapters
include discussions of complications from drug
prescribing, implant naturalization, cemented
restorations, loose implant restoration syndrome,
and craniofacial growth. Readers will also find
more case presentations to see how complications
have been managed in real-world situations. Dental
Implant Complications: Etiology, Prevention, and
Treatment, Second Edition, brings together
contributions from leading experts in the field
under the superior editorship of Dr. Stuart Froum.
With its pragmatic approach to preventing and
managing implant complications, this expertly
crafted text continues to serve as an
indispensable clinical reference and guide for all
dentists placing or restoring implants.
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